
Community Prenatal Nutritional Support 

Program 

Date: __________ 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce the launch of our Community Prenatal Nutritional Support Program, 

aimed at providing essential nutritional resources and education to expectant mothers in our 

community. Good nutrition during pregnancy is vital for the health of both the mother and the 

developing baby. 

Our program will offer:  

• Free nutritional assessments and consultations 

• Educational workshops on prenatal nutrition 

• Access to healthy food options and resources 

• Support from qualified nutritionists and healthcare professionals 

We invite you to participate in this program, which will begin on [Start Date]. Sessions will be 

held at [Location] every [Frequency]. To register or for more information, please contact us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your commitment to the health and wellbeing of our community. We look forward 

to supporting you on this important journey. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


